
 

Probationary Tenancies Vacancy 

  

Chambers Information 

Name of chambers QEB Hollis Whiteman 

Address of chambers 1-2 Laurence Pountney Hill, London, EC4R 0EU 

Chambers email barristers@qebhw.co.uk  

Chambers website address www.qebholliswhiteman.co.uk   

 

Vacancy Information 

Number of probationary 

tenancies 

2 

Level of guaranteed earnings n/a 

Closing date of vacancy 4 March 2024 

Start date In the first half of 2024 
 

Description and how to apply 

QEB Hollis Whiteman is a Band 1 criminal set looking to recruit two probationary 

tenants to start in the first half of 2024 with a view to a tenancy application in or 

around September 2024. Successful candidates would undertake criminal work, 

both prosecution and defence, as well as privately paying cases. We encourage 

candidates to undertake regulatory work, both professional discipline and crime.  

 

We are also looking to expand our Inquests and Inquiries and Public law practice 

group and would welcome candidates who are interested in developing their 

criminal practice into these areas. 

 

We are looking for candidates who excel and have a proven track record in 

criminal advocacy and who are committed to maintaining a criminal law practice, 

whilst developing work in associated parallel areas. Our probationary tenants 

would be working alongside our two second six pupils but would undergo any 

tenancy application at a separate time in order to ensure a fair and objective 

recruitment process.  

 

mailto:barristers@qebhw.co.uk
http://www.qebholliswhiteman.co.uk/


Each probationary tenant would be allocated a member of chambers as a 

mentor/supervisor and also a mentor who is in silk.  

 

Our website contains details of the type of support that our pupils can expect to 

receive and of our commitment to the welfare of our pupils. This support will 

naturally extend to our probationary tenants. These tenancies (or third six 

pupillages) are unfunded and successful candidates can expect to earn appropriate 

fees from the available caseload, managed by an exceptional and dedicated 

clerking team.  

 

In order to meet the demands of our current pupillage timetable, the probationary 

tenancy will last until the autumn of 2024 and candidates will then be encouraged 

to apply for membership of chambers. 

 

Applications should be made by covering letter, reference "Probationary Tenancy 

Application", sent to Stacey Hunt at barristers@qebhw.co.uk. Please send your CV 

with details of the work you have undertaken in pupillage to date, and provide 

two referees including at least one previous Pupil Supervisor.  

 

We may request examples of written work and write to your referees to obtain 

references.  

 

Chambers operates an Equal Opportunities policy and adheres to the Equality and 

Diversity Code for the Bar. For further details and/or to discuss matters 

confidentially, please contact our Head of Pupillage, Anne Whyte KC, or Chris 

Emmings, Senior Clerk.  

 

You can visit www.qebholliswhiteman.co.uk for more information about 

chambers, including pupillage. All applications will be treated in the strictest 

confidence. 
 

 

Posted:  
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